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FOSSASIA
March 13-21, 2021
VIRTUAL 

Join the FreeBSD Foundation at the FOSSASIA Virtual Summit 2021. Taking place March 13-21, 
2021, FOSSASIA provides the opportunity to learn about open technologies and to connect with 
lead developers and technologists from Free and Open Source software (FOSS) and Open Hardware 
projects from around the world. Registration is free of charge.

Please send details of any FreeBSD related events or events that are of interest for FreeBSD 
users which are not listed here to freebsd-doc@FreeBSD.org.

Users with organizational software that uses the iCalendar format can subscribe to the FreeBSD 
events calendar which contains all of the events listed here.

FreeBSD Fridays
https://freebsdfoundation.org/freebsd-fridays/
Our next FreeBSD Fridays session will be March 26.
Past FreeBSD Fridays sessions are available at: https://freebsdfoundation.org/freebsd-fridays/

FreeBSD Office Hours
https://wiki.freebsd.org/OfficeHours
Join members of the FreeBSD community for FreeBSD Office Hours. From general Q&A to 
topic-based demos and tutorials, Office Hours is a great way to get answers to your FreeBSD-
related questions. There will be a FreeBSD Core Team Office Hours session on March 17.

Past episodes can be found at the FreeBSD YouTube Channel
https://www.youtube.com/c/FreeBSDProject.
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APRICOT 2021
March 1-4, 2021
VIRTUAL 

Representing Asia Pacific’s largest international Internet conference, Asia Pacific Regional Internet 
Conference on Operational Technologies (APRICOT) draws many of the world’s best Internet 
engineers, operators, researchers, service providers, users and policy communities from over 50 
countries to teach, present, and do their own human networking. The ten-day summit consists 
of seminars, workshops, tutorials, conference sessions, birds-of-a-feather (BOFs), and other 
forums with the goal of spreading and sharing the knowledge required to operate the Internet 
within the Asia Pacific region. This year, the conference will happen virtually.


